Comment Letters

-220 Kasey

Comment Letter [-220

From: KM [mailto:cuinthewater@gmail com]
Sent: Sunday, July 23, 2017 8:33 AM

To: Smith, Ashley

Subject: Newman Project

Dear Ashley,

As alifetime resident of North County and current San Marcos resident, [ am opposed to this

development. Mot only will it bring additional traffic and pollution, the infrastructure is not set

up for this type of development.

I understand that we need housing, but not thus much housing in a small area. 1-220-1
In addition, the few that can afford this type of housing are not going to take the Coaster or

Sprinter to work. They will cut through Twin Caks and Borden to get to Highway 78 and 15.

San Diego County needs to work on a plan that takes the needs of the public into

consideration.

Best regards,

Kasey
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